
 

 

 

 

May 2024 

ROADWORKS UPDATE 

South Western Highway Intersection 

Upgrades - Armadale 

 

Works on South Western Highway to improve the intersections of Dickens Place, Stone Street and Eleventh Road 

are well progressed.  

The resurfacing and road widening components of the intersection upgrade works are scheduled to be complete by 

the end of May 2024.   Unfortunately, the traffic signal installations planned for Stone Street and Eleventh Road 

have been delayed and will not be installed by 4 June 2024 when the Byron Road Level Crossing is closing.  

Main Roads is working with its project partners to determine a staged, temporary management of the intersections. 

We will provide updated information about traffic management as confirmed information is available. 

We sincerely apologise for the delay and inconvenience this may cause road users in the area. 

Main Roads' contractor will continue works to install some of the kerbing, islands and pavement markings at 

Dickens Road, Stone Street and Eleventh Road, where possible.  Details about when this work will occur will be 

communicated to adjacent businesses and residences as soon as confirmed. Some of these works will be conducted 

at night to minimise the impact of works on road users. 

Further information 

For all other queries please contact Main Roads’ Customer Information Centre on 138 138 or 

enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au  

To register for project updates about this important issue please visit www.mainroads.wa.gov.au search for South 

Western Highway Intersection Upgrades – Armadale and register via the subscribe tab on the web page. 

Traffic Signal Installation Update 
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